Sent: 30 January 2017 09:13
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: 2017/0239/P

From: Anja Saunders [N EEEEEEEEEEE
Sent: 29 January 2017 15:06
To: Planning and Public protection

Subject: 2017/0239/P

Dear Officer,

In response to the move application i have no objection as the applicant has reassured met they will
maintain the original features o the door and entrance which is important as this is now the only builden in
Neal’s Yard that has original warehouse doors. This might be reiterated for future reference though in the
planning consent.

Your sincerely,

anja S Saunders
14 Neal’s Yard
WC2H 9DP



